
 
May 23, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole  
Chairman 
Committee on Appropriations  
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515  

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations  
U.S. House of Representatives  
Washington, D.C. 20515

 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Carroll County Wastewater Upgrades and Lift Station 
Replacements Project in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is 
Carroll County, Ohio, located at 119 South Lisbon St., Suite 201, Carrollton, Ohio, 44615.  
 
The funding would be used to replace six sewer lift stations and provide electrical repairs and 
updates to another five lift stations. These lift stations are failing, risking the water quality of 
nearby Lake Mohawk and sewer services for residents of northwest Carroll County.  
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will ensure Carroll County 
Environmental Services can continue to provide wastewater services to residents, meet state 
and local EPA requirements, and have the wastewater infrastructure necessary to support 
growth in the region.  
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized under 
42 U.S. Code section 5305(a)(2).   
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family have any financial interest in this project.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael A. Rulli 

 


